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 Terara Times 

Cookbook 
 
Our cookbook is coming                    
together nicely, thanks to the 
efforts of Shelley and the               
dedicated group of volunteers 
who make up the Fair                       
committee.  
 
We are very excited that Nigel 
Unsworth will be working with us 
this Wednesday to take photos 
to be included in our cookbook. 
We're very fortunate to have a 
professional photographer of 
Nigel's calibre dedicate his time 
to our cause, thank you Nigel. 
(nigelunsworth.com.au)  
 
If your family submitted recipes 
for the cookbook you will have           
received a note today seeking 
permission for your child to               
participate in photo sessions.  
Unfortunately while the             
cookbook is very much a                        
combined effort from many fami-
lies across the Terara School 
community, we are unable to 
include photos of all our          
students in the publication.  
 
The note must be returned            
TOMORROW for your child to 
be considered and only those in 
complete school uniform will be 
selected for photos. A small    
selection of students will be 
made on the day, so it’s                  
likely that not all students who 
return their note and have              
correct uniform will be selected.  
 

Music Festival 
 
Tickets are now available in our 
office for the Shoalhaven Music 
Festival. Our primary students 
will be performing at Nowra High 
School on the evening of                     
Thursday 3rd September.               
Students are to be at the Nowra 
High School Hall at 6.30pm with 
the evening commencing at  
7pm. 
 
Tickets are $7 each. Students 
who are performing do not need 
a ticket.  
 
Product Recall - Mother’s Day 
Mugs 
 
At our Mother’s Day stall in May 
many students purchased a mug 
which were sourced from                   
K-Mart. Unfortunately these 
mugs have been recalled due to 
risk of cracking. If you received a 
mug from our Mother’s Day stall, 
please return it to school and we 
will organise a replacement.  
 
Please see the attached flier for 
more details.  
 
Apologies for any                                
inconvenience.  
 
Assembly 
 
There will be a school assembly 
tomorrow, commencing at 
2:10pm in the hall. All welcome. 
 
Have a great week, 
Rod White 
Principal 
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Week 6 Term 3 

Monday 17th August 
  

This Week: 

Tuesday    

 Assembly 2:10pm 

Wednesday 

 1/2 library 

 Photo shoot 

Thursday 

 K/1 library 

Friday 

  School Banking  

 Tuckshop 

 4/5/6 library 

   

Our School’s bank details 

BSB  032-001        Acc # 152993 

(please do not use for uniforms 

or other P&C funds) 

Positive Behaviour                           
for Success 

This week’s value is 

stay in bounds  

Congratulations to this 

week’s winners:  

Haley & Llandyn 



TERARA PUBLIC SCHOOL                         

The Melbourne Cup is Coming! 
 
Terara School is proud of its connection with 
the Melbourne Cup the land being once owned 
by Mr Ettiene De Mestre who trained 5 cup 
winners. 
 
We are very excited that the cup will be once 
again visiting our school on Friday 4th Septem-
ber as part of their national tour. 
 
All families and friends are welcome to join us 
for an assembly, commencing at 1.40pm to 
welcome the cup back to our school. 
 
Name our Cookbook! 
 
We are on the hunt for a name for our cook-
book and need your input! 
 
If you have any ideas, please jot them down in 
the space below and return it to the office by 
the end of this week (Friday 21st August.) 
 
Teraralicous and A Slice of Terara are just 
some of the ideas being thrown about at       
present, but we’d love to hear many more! 
 
 
Tuckshop Rosters 

Rosters were sent home last week. If for any 

reason you find t hat you are unavailable let 

Ruth know . 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Book Week Celebrations 

August 24th  -  August 28th 

On Wednesday 26th classes K/1 & 1/2 will be 

visiting the Shoalhaven City Library. Please 

sign the permission note and return with the 

money for the bus by Friday 21st August. 

Thank you. 

 

Dress Up Mufti Day 

On Friday 28th there will be a whole school 

Dress Up Day, students are invited to wear a 

fancy costume representing a book character 

or super hero for the day. 

Bu 

 

School Contributions 

Contributions can be made via direct debit. Our 

account number is shown on the front of this 

bulletin. All contribution fees are $40 per child 

and are spent on schoolresources. 

 

Student Absences 

All school absences must be explained within 7 

days. This is a requirement by the department. 

A note explaining the absence can be sent in 

on the student’s return to school or a telephone 

call which will be marked down as a verbal ex-

planation against the absent student. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Name our Cookbook 

Suggestion/s 

____________________ 

____________________ 

____________________ 

Name:_______________ 

Date: _______________ 


